
 

Report on CBSE Reading Week  

The CBSE reading week was hosted by the Library Reader’s Club for the IX-XII block from 9th 

September till 18th September. It was a compulsory event announced by the CBSE for all its 

affiliated institutions. It was originally planned to be held till 15th September but was 

extended due to a few other events held in between. Students were required to take part 

by issuing any book of interest and writing a review on it, the participants showed great 

passion and commitment to their work. The Librarian and LRC President also addressed the 

students on the various benefits and importance of books in daily life. 

The best book reviews chosen were: 

 1. Ahmed Abrar  Class IXB-4 

       2. Syed Uzair Ali  Class IXB-2 

      3. Ryaan S. Shakeel Class IXB-2 

  

The Library and the Library Reader’s Club congratulate all winners and looks forward for 

similar enthusiastic response for future events. 

 

Librarian         President LRC 
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